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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Also to support my opposition to the low barrier shelter in the Arden location, the voters did vote to 
impose the Aurora corridor to add businesses to add apartments to add improvements. 
A low barrier shelter does not fit into this residential improvement plan. 
Molly Brown-Shoreline resident, property owner and voter 
 
https://www.shorelinewa.gov/government/projects-initiatives/light-rail-station-area-planning 
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